
Wednesday, October 17, 2018

BLHS Girls Swim and Dive  
Parent Panther Pride (PPP) Meeting 

COACH: Jerry Turner 

Officers: 
Shari Feroy (President — wazzugrads@gmail.com); Kari Delaney 
(Treasurer); Kathy Spicer (Secretary — lattehound@reagan.com)

Attendees: 
Shari Feroy, Kathy Spicer, Emel Roberts, Tammy Rhodes, Loan 
Retchless, Tara Olson

Called to order at 7:02 p.m. 


Old Business


- Aug. 28, 2018 Meeting Notes 

• Reviewed, passed and approved meeting minutes from August meeting


- Fundraiser Results 

• Fireworks $828.17 (Selling, set-up, take-down, re-stocking are the positions)


• Red Robin $394.93 (Can only book Mon-Thurs; good idea to book on a game night)


• Mod Pizza $114.47


• One private donation for beginning of year potluck


• Another way to make money is to sell bottled water or prepackaged candy/chips at 
the pool


- Publicity 

• Pack the Pool event was very last-minute, but we did have extra spectators (good 
way to make the program visible). Some of the girls donated their own money.


�1



Wednesday, October 17, 2018
• Pep club support — Charlie Hilen leads. This would be a good group of kids to 

support swim meets.


New Business

- End of Year Banquet  

• Date possibly Thursday, 11/15 — TBD.


• Menu suggestion is pulled pork, and ask girls/parents to bring chips, drinks, plates, 
utensils, etc. 


• Shari suggested to have each of the girls Personal Records for the year and 
possibly a program for the end of the year banquet. Volunteers?


- Senior Night 

• Event is Tuesday, 10/23 before the swim meet.


• Meghan and Liz coordinating the gift baskets; Shari to provide towels and dog tags.  
Only five girls donated $5 for extra gifts. Seniors are filling out forms for the coach 
to read while walking around the pool with personal supporters.


• Emel is coordinating dessert/snack sign-ups. Another parent to help with the photo 
booth. Shari suggested to parents of seniors to bring flower bouquets. PPP will also 
bring flowers so each girl has something.


- League Competition 

• Coming up soon — donated snacks are good for these events. Encourage 
spectators to wear Panther gear and bring posters.


• Shari will do District banner for the school. 


- Next year’s PPP 

• Think about whether you’d like to be part of the Board.


• One member needs to attend the main PPP meeting; at minimum have a President, 
Treasurer and Secretary, ideally a VP as well. 

Adjourn at 7:49 p.m.  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